
 
 
Thank you for your patience as Kettering Health Network attempts to support Governor DeWine’s request regarding 
temperature screenings for all employees. Currently this policy is consistent for all Kettering Health Network partners 
including vendors, physicians- even those moving between hospitals, and EMS. Screenings will take place with temporal 
scanning thermometers that are cleaned in-between screenings. If this thermometer is not working, you should not be 
asked to remove your PPE to obtain an oral temperature. We are currently working to re-educate our screeners at all 
network facilities.  We appreciate your continued cooperation and partnership.  

 


